
TOWN OF NATICK 

FIRE CHIEF SREENING COMMITTEE 

 

The Board of Selectmen is seeking applicants interested in serving on the Natick Fire Chief Screening 

Committee. In accordance with Article 24, Section 15 of the Town of Natick By-Laws, one Natick resident 

will be appointed to the committee. Interested parties should submit a letter of interest to the Board of 

Selectmen at selectmen@natickma.org or mail to Natick Town Hall, 13 East Central Street, Natick, MA 

01760 no later than May 12, 2017.  The Selectmen will be interviewing candidates at their meeting on 

May 15, 2017. 

For more information or questions please contact the Selectmen’s office at (508)647-6410. 


